## Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal Steve Maloney Assistant Principal

January 26, 2024

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The purpose of this communication is to reinforce bathroom and hallway procedures. As per the student handbook, students should not be in the hallways without a pass from a staff member. In addition, bathroom use should be limited to a reasonable amount of times a day unless there is a medical reason on file with the nurse. If a student is asking to use the bathroom each period, this would be considered misuse of the bathroom procedures, and may be denied or delayed by the teacher as not to impact teacher instruction and student learning. We understand that emergencies will arise, and students will not be denied bathroom use unless they have been identified as a student who is abusing the bathroom procedures.

Thank you for your continued support.

Thank you,

Steve Pili Principal